
THE WOODRIDGE LAKE SEWER DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with Connecticut General Statutes §§ 7-247a and 7-248, the Woodridge 
Lake Sewer District Sewer Authority (the “Authority”) hereby provides notice of a public 
hearing regarding the Authority’s intended acquisition by purchase or, if necessary, by eminent 
domain of utility easements over portions of certain properties with the addresses 533 Old 
Middle Street, Goshen, CT 06756 and 37 Brush Hill Road, Goshen, CT  06756 for purposes of 
the construction of improvements to and extensions of the Woodridge Lake Sewer District’s 
wastewater treatment system to connect with and use the City of Torrington’s wastewater 
treatment facility (the “Expansion Project”).  The hearing will take place on Saturday, July 9, 
2016 at 9:00 a.m. at the Woodridge Lake Property Owners Association Clubhouse located at 260 
East Hyerdale Drive, Goshen, CT  06756.  Information regarding the Expansion Project can be 
found on the Community Meetings page on the Woodridge Lake Sewer District’s website at 
http://www.wlsd-goshen.org or by visiting the offices of the Authority at 113 Bruch Hill Road, 
Goshen, CT 06756.  If you have any questions in advance of the hearing, please contact the 
Woodridge Lake Sewer District at 860-491-2705.
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